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January 18, 2017

City of Longview

Community Development Department
Director John Brickey

P.O. Box 128

1525 Broadway

Longview, Washington 98632

RE: Port of Longview's Proposal to amend the City of Longview's Comprehensive Plan Future Land Use
Map, Case Number PC 2015-5

Director Brickey:
Thank you for taking the time to speak with me regarding the Port of Longview's application to amend the

City of Longview's Comprehensive Plan Future Land Use Map, Case Number PC 2015-5, submitted in June
2015.

Based on our conversation, the Port of Longview is respectfully asking that the City of Longview's City
Council reconsider the postponement of the Port's application. Time is of the essence for these matters, and
with the Comprehensive Plan’s extension, this affects our ability to market the property for future economic
gains within this community.

Please let me know if you would like to further discuss this matter. | look forward to the City's response.

Best Regards,

PORT OF LONGVIEW
%W

Norm Krehbiel

Chief Executive Officer
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